
R . H . STODDARD 
CITY CLERK 

W. J. CLANCEY 
DEPUTY CITY CLERK 

omcE OF CITY CLERK 

Mr. Thomas H. Raddall, 
LIVERPOOL - Nova Scotia. 

Dear Sir: 

December 3, 1965. 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 
November 30, 1965, requesting information pertaining 
to the suicide of a Mrs. Sarah Croker. 

I have referred your letter to Mr. Ervin 
F. Street, who is our Hospital and Cemetery Clerk. 

If he is successful in securing any 
information on this matter, he will be pleased to 
reply to you direct. 

RHS/gf 

cc: Mr. Ervin F. Street 

Yours very truly, 

R.H. STODDARD 
CITY CLERK 

HALIFAX, 
NOVA SCOTIA 
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